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From: Bart Quirinale
To: Garcia, Marlene
Subject: Short term rental appilcation
Date: Saturday, February 3, 2024 4:43:21 PM

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the County. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ]

RE: PLN 230113 

Dear Ms. Garcia: 

I am an immediate neighbors of Bruce and Elizabeth Honeyman residing at 150 (14318) Hitchcock Rd/Carmel Valley
CA 93924. The Honeymans have notified me they are seeking a Monterey County permit to use their home as a short-
term rental. I have no objections to this plan. 

Sincerely,  

Bart Quirinale
110 Hitchcock Rd
Carmel Valley CA 9392

mailto:bartanthonyq@yahoo.com
mailto:GarciaM19@co.monterey.ca.us


From: debra buonaguidi
To: Garcia, Marlene
Cc: Kirsten Honeyman
Subject: PLN 230113
Date: Thursday, February 1, 2024 2:09:59 PM

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the County. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ]

RE: PLN 230113 

Dear Ms. Garcia: 

I am an immediate neighbor of Bruce and Elizabeth Honeyman who reside at 150 (14318)
Hitchcock Rd/Carmel Valley CA 93924. The Honeymans have notified us they are seeking a
Monterey County permit to use their home as a short-term rental. We have no objections to
this plan. 

Sincerely,  

Debra Buonaguidi
140 (14314) Hitchcock Rd
Carmel Valley CA 93924

mailto:hawkriseranch@gmail.com
mailto:GarciaM19@co.monterey.ca.us
mailto:ekhoneyman@gmail.com


From: Patrick Treanor
To: Garcia, Marlene
Cc: Kirsten Honeyman
Subject: RE: PLN 230113
Date: Wednesday, February 7, 2024 2:05:22 PM

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the County. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ]

Dear Ms. Garcia: 

I am an immediate neighbor of Bruce and Elizabeth Honeyman at 150 (14318) Hitchcock
Rd/Carmel Valley CA 93924. The Honeymans have notified me they are seeking a Monterey
County permit to use their home as a short-term rental. I have no objections to this plan. 

Sincerely,  

Patrick Treanor
130 Hitchcock Rd
Carmel Valley CA 93924

mailto:patricktreanor@gmail.com
mailto:GarciaM19@co.monterey.ca.us
mailto:ekhoneyman@gmail.com
https://www.google.com/maps/search/14318)+Hitchcock+Rd%2FCarmel+Valley+CA+93924?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.google.com/maps/search/14318)+Hitchcock+Rd%2FCarmel+Valley+CA+93924?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.google.com/maps/search/130+Hitchcock+Rd+Carmel+Valley+CA+93924?entry=gmail&source=g
https://www.google.com/maps/search/130+Hitchcock+Rd+Carmel+Valley+CA+93924?entry=gmail&source=g
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